
   

 

 

 

 

ECME Families, 

 

As we end this school year, we want to express our heartfelt appreciation to all the families at Morrison. We had an 
exciting month yet busy month, filled with field trips, sports days, and year-end celebrations. A standout event was our 
"Good Medicine" concert performed by our talented students, as well as the meaningful Indigenous lunch organized by 
our Indigenous department and PAC. None of these events could have been successful without the support of our 
fantastic school community. 

 

We wish you all a wonderful and rejuvenating summer ahead. It has been a joy to welcome new families this year, and 
we extend our best wishes to those moving on next year. 

 

Have a safe and joyful summer!            
     

Next year 

• School supply lists are posted on our website; go to Parents; Supplies. 
• Our 2024 – 2025 year begins on September 3rd.  
• The first day of school starts at 8:30am and ends at 11am.  
• Students must go to their old classroom on the first day of school. New students will start in the library. 

 

Please let us know if you plan to move during the summer. 

Next year will bring some changes here in staffing and we would like to wish a farewell to Diane Palmer, Emma 
Fedora, Isabelle McKinnon, Aiden Barratt, Jessica Nikula - Jansen, Karra Harvey, Angela Walkey, Malila 
Giroux and Adriana Guirissevich. 

We would like to thank our staff for their contributions to ECME this year and working so hard to ensure 
students’ needs were continually met. 

 

 

Shannon Greig 
Principal 

Bobby Chilaka 
Vice Principal 
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